
Reminder: Dogs must be leashed or remain on their owner’s property. Stray dogs will be captured by the 
Utility Superintendent. Please be considerate—clean up your dog’s waste and dispose of it properly. 
Thank you! 

 

Reminder: We’ve had reports of young children being allowed to drive golf carts around town. For 
everyone’s safety please remember any person operating a golf cart needs to have a valid driver’s 
license. Thank you. 


